
5th Six Weeks 2024-2025
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

2/17 2/18 2/19 2/20 2/21
STAFF

DEVELOPMENT

Student Holiday

Unit 8A:
Understanding
Elements of

Informational Text
(15)

Heggerty 23
Really Great Reading

unit 16 lesson 4

Unit 8A:
Understanding
Elements of

Informational Text
(15)

Really Great Reading
unit 16 lesson 5

Unit 8A:
Understanding
Elements of

Informational Text
(15)

Really Great Reading
unit 17 lesson 1

Unit 8A:
Understanding
Elements of

Informational Text
(15)

Really Great Reading
unit 17 lesson 2

2/24 2/25 2/26 2/27 2/28
Unit 8A:

Understanding
Elements of

Informational Text
(15)

Heggerty 24
Really Great Reading

unit 17 lesson 3

Unit 8A:
Understanding
Elements of

Informational Text
(15)

Really Great Reading
unit 17 lesson 4

Unit 8A:
Understanding
Elements of

Informational Text
(15)

Really Great Reading
unit 17 lesson 5

Unit 8A:
Understanding
Elements of

Informational Text
(15)

Really Great Reading
unit 18 lesson 1

Unit 8A:
Understanding
Elements of

Informational Text
(15)

Really Great Reading
unit 18 lesson 2

3/3 3/4 3/5 3/6 3/7
Unit 8A:

Understanding
Elements of

Informational Text
(15)

Heggerty 25
Really Great Reading

unit 18 lesson 3

Unit 8A:
Understanding
Elements of

Informational Text
(15)

Really Great Reading
unit 18 lesson 4

Unit 8A:
Understanding
Elements of

Informational Text
(15)

Really Great Reading
unit 18 lesson 5

Unit 8A:
Understanding
Elements of

Informational Text
(15)

Really Great Reading
unit 19 lesson 1

Unit 8A:
Understanding
Elements of

Informational Text
(15)

Really Great Reading
unit 19 lesson 2

3/10 3/11 3/12 3/13 3/14

3/17 3/18 3/19 3/20 3/21
Unit 8A:

Understanding
Elements of

Informational Text
(15)

Heggerty 26
Really Great Reading

unit 19 lesson 3

Unit 8A:
Understanding
Elements of

Informational Text
(15)

Really Great Reading
unit 19 lesson 4

Unit 8A:
Understanding
Elements of

Informational Text
(15)

Really Great Reading
unit 19 lesson 5

Unit 8B: Investigating
for Information (10)
Really Great Reading

unit 20 lesson 1

Unit 8B: Investigating
for Information (10)
Really Great Reading

unit 20 lesson 2

3/24 3/25 3/26 3/27 3/28



Unit 8B: Investigating
for Information (10)

Heggerty 27
Really Great Reading

unit 20 lesson 3

Unit 8B: Investigating
for Information (10)
Really Great Reading

unit 20 lesson 4

Unit 8B: Investigating
for Information (10)
Really Great Reading

unit 20 lesson 5

Unit 8B: Investigating
for Information (10)
Really Great Reading

unit 21 lesson 1

Unit 8B: Investigating
for Information (10)
Really Great Reading

unit 21 lesson 2

3/31 4/1 4/2 4/3 4/4
Unit 8B: Investigating
for Information (10)

Heggerty 28
Really Great Reading

unit 21 lesson 3

Unit 8B: Investigating
for Information (10)
Really Great Reading

unit 21 lesson 4

Unit 8B: Investigating
for Information (10)
Really Great Reading

unit 21 lesson 5

Unit 8B: Investigating
for Information (10)
Really Great Reading

unit 22 lesson 1

Unit 8B: Investigating
for Information (10)
Really Great Reading

unit 22 lesson 2


